
Attachment “1” 

Previous actions related to this agenda item that were taken by the Arts 

Commission are listed below. To view prior actions and materials, and Brentwood 

Municipal Code references in the staff report, as applicable: 

 Visit www.brentwoodca.gov/meetings, and select the meeting date(s) desired 

to see the reference materials and videos.  

 Visit www.brentwoodca.gov/municipalcode to research references to the 

Brentwood Municipal Code and search by the code section(s) cited.  

 

On November 16, 2022 Amy Tilley, Executive Director of the Downtown Business 

Coalition (DBC) presented to the Arts Commission about Public Art Bike Racks in 

Downtown Brentwood. 

 

On April 19, 2023, the Arts Commission appointed Swathi Lakshmanan and Anna 

Szabados to the Downtown Brentwood Coalition Public Art: Bike Rack Project ad 

hoc Committee.  The committee will learn more about the bike rack project and 

bring back information to the Arts Commission for further discussion.  

On January 17, 2024, the Arts Commission received a verbal update from the 

Downtown Brentwood Coalition Public Art: Bike Rack Project ad hoc Committee. 

On February 21, 2024, the Arts Commission discussed having the Ad-Hoc 

Committee meet with DBC to determine if they need to do custom bike racks or if 

there is a less expensive option.  Commissioners also discussed what their 

involvement will be in the project; will the commission be funding the project or be 

advisors? The Arts Commission discussed having further conversations about this 

item in the future with the full Art Commission present. 

On, March 2024 after brief discussion, the Commission decided to table this item to 
a future meeting when the full Commission is present. 

On April 17, 2024 after brief discussion, the Commission decided to table this item 

to a future meeting when the full Commission is present. 

On June 12, 2024 The Arts Commission discussed the expectations of the 

commission in relation to the Bike Rack Project.  A motion was made to move 

forward and explore the Public Art proposal for downtown bike racks and have City 

Staff compile information on what the next steps would be.   

On July 17, 2024 The Arts Commission discussed who would be designing the bike 

racks, fabrication and where the bike racks could be installed. Commissioner 

Grejsen volunteered to fill the empty seat on the Bike Rack Ad-hoc Committee. 

 

 


